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PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE
Dear NFA Families:

Welcome back, Goldbacks!

It is with great pride and excitement that I welcome all faculty, 
staff, and students to a brand-new school year at Newburgh Free 
Academy. Each new school year brings the promise of new 
beginnings, fresh opportunities, and the chance to grow together as 
a school community.

To our incredible faculty and staff – thank you for your unwavering 
dedication, creativity, and passion. Your commitment to excellence 
continues to make NFA a place where students are inspired to 
learn, lead, and succeed.

To our amazing students – you are the heart of our school. As you 
walk through our halls, remember that every day is a new 
opportunity to show your GOLDBACK PRIDE, challenge yourself, and 
strive for greatness.

This year, let’s continue to live our theme:

“I’m a Goldback — What’s Your Superpower?”

Each of us has a unique strength that contributes to the success of 
our school community. Together, those strengths make us 
unstoppable.

[CONTINUED ON BACK]

UPCOMING EVENTS
Hispanic Heritage Month 

Potluck 
October 3rd - 2:30 PM

Mr. Harvey’s Annual Hispanic Heritage 
Month Potluck  was held on October 3rd - 
Students, Families and Staff Celebrated 

Hispanic Heritage by contributing 
traditional foods from a variety of 

countries. 

Hispanic Heritage Month 
Celebration Assembly

October 15th -8:45 AM
NFA North & GAMS Staff & Students 

present Hispanic Heritage Month 
Assembly at NFA North. Celebrating 
Hispanic Culture with poetry, music 

and dance

Mr. Alonzo’s HHM Event
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UPCOMING EVENTS
● Pink Themed Game for Cancer awareness October 10
● School Spirit Week (themes TBA) October 20-24 
● Powder Puff Game October 21 at 5pm
● Pep Rally October 23 in the Main Blue Gym at 3pm
● Homecoming Game October 24 - Blue and Gold School 

Spirit Theme 
● Homecoming Dance Saturday, October 25 Big City 

Dreams Theme 5:00-8:00 in the Main Blue Gym

DISTRICT NEWS

Superintendent’s 
conversations series
Dr. Jackie Manning Campbell, 
Superintendent of Schools, would 
like to hear from you! Please 
complete this brief survey, so her 
upcoming Community 
Conversations Series is tailored for 
our families! We look forward to 
collaborating 
with our families as 
educational 
partners.

TExting begins!
The district will begin sending 
texting messages this fall. To 
receive the messages, make sure 
your cell phone number is correct 
in the cell phone field. The 
number can be listed twice if that 
is your primary number. All 
parents/guardians who wish to 
receive a text should make sure 
their number is listed in the 
correct spot in their personal 
Parent Portal Account.

Wall Calendars
Wall calendars will be distributed 
to the youngest and only child of 
each family soon. You will find it in 
your child’s backpack. Families can 
always add letter days and 
school/district events to their 
Google calendar for the most 
up to date information.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR SCHOOL PLEASE VISIT NEWBURGHSCHOOLS.ORG

The District News 
Section will be 

prefilled in by the 
Communications 

Team 
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